
Dear Vivian, 
teachers and lecturers doinq 

Greetings 
weather. 

and good summer Humanistic procedures. 

I am a senior lecturer in Education 
at the A.uckland Teacher's College: 
since returning fro!Tl sabbatical 
1eave in London 1980, I have 
developed a Humanistic Lecturinq 
and T eachinq st vle that bas proven a 
hiqhly acceptable alternative to 
Behaviouristic teaching in my 
College sernirmrs. The Humanistic 
teaching style works well with 5 to 
12 year olds in State primary 
schools. . I've based rny teachinq 
i:·1ethocology on the readinqs of 
Rogers. Heron. Gordon and Maslow 
and the hosts of courszs and 
workshops I did while in London in 
1980. 

I will be in London April 1986 ana 
would like to· :11ake contact with 
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I would be qrateful if you could help 
rne to make contact with people 
usinq Humanistic teachinq svles. Do 
vou think there would be sufficient 
interest in a Self and Society issue 
on Humanistic teachinq method and 
practice for reqular classroom 
teachers? 

Very best wishes. 

Very friendly, sincerely, 

Judith May 
911 :·,1t. Eden ~oad 
l'v1t. Eden 
Ak 4 
Australia 

.A.r~yo;:e interested plcn:se l~·rite 
Ji;·ect to JuC.:ith and/or tc the E6itur. 




